
Re: Parents’ Questionnaire 2018 
 

“Helping each other to live successful lives in the world of tomorrow” 
 

Thank you to all parents who returned their questionnaire this year. We received 69 
responses in total. The responses were overwhelmingly positive, which is wonderful to hear, 
but we will be acting promptly to address any issues brought to our attention. We have 
collated the information you gave us and the results are presented for your information 
below. 
 

 % agree 
or 
strongly 
agree 

 % agree 
or 
strongly 
agree 

The school is well led and managed. 97% My child is encouraged and 
supported to reach their full 
potential and helped when they 
need it. 

94% 

The school has high expectations of 
staff and pupils. 

97% I am kept well informed about what 
is happening in school. 

94% 

I am invited into school regularly 
and I am made to feel welcome. 

94% Pupils are generally well behaved 
and well mannered 

98% 

The school is a safe place for my 
child. 

99% The school is effective at dealing 
with behaviour issues. 

88% 

My child is happy at school and 
usually enjoys coming. 

100% There are enough after school 
activities for my child to take part in. 

86% 

The school keeps me well informed 
about how my child is doing. 

93% The school website gives me all the 
information I need about the school 

96% 

I know what my child’s targets for 
improvement are. 

94%   

 
From the comments received and the percentages above, the school will be taking the 
following action to address parent/carer views: 
 

 Taking steps to ensure that Parent Consultation meetings run to time so parents are 
not waiting too long to see their child’s class teacher. Please also support us with 
this by keeping to time and not arriving late for your appointment. 

 Uploading more video footage to the school website, including advice on how to 
support your child with their learning at home. 

 Exploring the possibility of running more after school clubs that are not sport 
related. Unfortunately, as budgets and workloads are already stretched, it is unlikely 
that we will be able to offer additional free clubs. 

 Trying to arrange a meeting with the Local Authority regarding the school dinner 
menu, to give parents an opportunity to express their views directly to them. 
 

We are pleased to see that so many parents do not know if the school is effective in dealing 
with behaviour issues, as this indicates that their child has not needed to access support for 
this. 
We would encourage parents to visit the website regularly as most important information 
about the school can be found there and can be translated into several different languages 
via a button at the bottom of the Home page. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to complete this questionnaire. The feedback you give us will 
help the school improve and maintain standards. 
  
Debbie Butcher (on behalf of the school governors) 


